

## Re: [External] Re: Separation Agreement

1 message

Timothy Scapin <tscapin@ashevillenc.gov>

wort, wa

Mon, Mar 5, 2018 at 1:43 PM

To: April Stroupe <April.Stroupe@buncombecounty.org>

Cc: Jason Hunter < jhunter@ashevillenc.gov>, qmiller@ashevillenc.gov

Ms. Stroupe,

We received authorization from Officer Hunter to release the 'Hold' from this item.

Firearms are released Mon, Wed, and Fri, from 9am to 4pm.

Releases require us to conduct full background checks which take a few minutes to complete. Please make sure to bring photo ID please.

Thank you, Tim Scapin APD Evidence

On Mon, Mar 5, 2018 at 12:15 PM, April Stroupe <April.Stroupe@buncombecounty.org> wrote:

Good Morning,

I just spoke with Tom in Evidence and he says there is still a hold on my property and that he has not gotten an email from you. He asked for someone to forward an email over to them so they can released the hold. Please and Thank you.

April Stroupe LPN, CSC

Buncombe County Detention Medical

20 Davidson Drive

Asheville NC, 28801

SECMG
Southeast Correctional Medical Group

From: Jason Hunter [mailto:jhunter@ashevillenc.gov]

Sent: Friday, March 02, 2018 4:59 PM

To: April Stroupe < April. Stroupe@buncombecounty.org>

Cc: qmiller@ashevillenc.gov

Subject: [External] Re: Separation Agreement

**CAUTION:** External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Use the "Phish Alert" button to report all suspicious email.

Ms Stroupe,

The hold has been lifted on your property. You may pick it up at your convenience.

Officer J. Hunter

On Tue, Feb 27, 2018 at 2:50 PM, April Stroupe <April.Stroupe@buncombecounty.org> wrote:

Good Afternoon,

I am sorry I am a few days behind but I was taken down with the flu.... So here are my separation papers as asked. Thanks so much for your help.

April Stroupe RN,CSC

Buncombe County Detention Medical

20 Davidson Drive

Asheville NC, 28801

